
Dear Select Committee into the Free Trade Agreement between Australia 
and the USA, I write to express my concern over the lack of protection 
this will afford our organic producers. I also express my concern over 
the risks of the possible contamination to the environment posed by the 
production of GM food. 
 
Betty Russell 

 




